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From the Principal’s desk …. 

Student Transitions 

The last term of the school year is well underway 
and planning for 2019 is proceeding. This year 
we have 11 graduands who are ready to  
transition to high school. I would like to thank Mr 
Peter Salleo, Deputy Principal for leading the 
organisation of the transition program. My thanks 
go also to the teachers and education assistants 
who undertake the vital responsibility of ensuring 
a successful transition for our students as they 
move to the next phase of their schooling. 

P&C Fun Day 

Once again our school 
community was treated to a 
fantastic ‘Fun Day’ hosted by our 
P&C who organised a number of 
special activities including pony 
rides, train rides, farm animals, 
face painting and a bouncy 
castle. The event culminated in a 
sausage sizzle. Thanks goes to  P&C President, 
Liz Green, P&C office bearers Lisa Wells, Sally 
Coad and John Exeter and our parent volunteers 
for their continued support.   

Congratulations and celebrations 

Congratulations are extended to Sarah Rowe on 
being awarded the highly competitive position of 
Level 3 Teacher. This is a special achievement 
and we are proud to have two ‘Level 3s’ on our 
staff.  

It gives me great pleasure to also congratulate 
Anna Ward who was recently awarded Senior 

Teacher status!  

Our compliments are extended to the swim team 
Kerry Atkins, Kylie O’Dea, Anna Mirco and 
Jana Witherington upon the completion of their 
Advanced First Aid accreditation.  

Four staff members were recently nominated for 
the WAESPAA ‘Education Awards’: Teachers 
Josie Vanweerden and Talicia Dodd, Education 
Assistant Cinnamon Bonnefin and School 
Support Officer Dallas Bird. Josie and Talicia 
have both been chosen as finalists in their 
respective categories. All four nominees are 
worthy candidates and we send our best wishes 
to Josie and Talicia as they go to the final round 
of judging.  

Our school community is proud of our staff and 
their achievements and we wish them every 
success as they continue their career milestones.  

Farewell Mim Little 

Our wonderful Librarian, Mrs Mim 
Little will retire this term. Mim has 
been integral to the development 
of the Library Resource Centre at 
Carson Street. It has been my 
pleasure to work alongside Mim 
and the Library team to establish 
an environment we all enjoy 
visiting.  We wish Mim happiness, success and 
good health as she begins a new career 
commonly known as ‘retirement’.  

Marc Collins 

On a melancholy note we send condolences to 
Rebecca and Stuart Collins who sadly lost their 
son, Marc, a short time ago. Our deepest 
sympathies go to the family at this difficult time. 
Marc has a special place in our hearts. A 
Memorial Service for Marc will be held at the 
school for family, friends and school community 
however the date has not yet been arranged.   

South Metropolitan TAFE 

Each semester Carson Street hosts a visit from 
pre-service Certificate IV Education Assistants. 
We have maintained our links with South 
Metropolitan TAFE for a number of years and 
know they value the opportunity for pre-service 
EAs to observe the specialised role of an 
education assistant working in a special school. 

School Visit 

The Hon. Samantha Rowe, MLC and Member for 
East Metropolitan Region was treated to a tour of 
the school earlier this term. Shane Jez, CECWA 
Board Member joined us as we reviewed the 
variety of educational pathways and modified 
facilities Carson Street provides to enhance 
learning opportunities for our students. 
 
With the advent of spring and the warmer 
weather, I hope you enjoy the last quarter of the 
year and I look forward to catching up with many 
of you at our Graduation Concert on Friday 7 
December. 
 
With best regards, 
 
Ros Hamling, Principal 
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From Marian, Community Support Chaplain 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Family Get Together on Wednesday 26 September was a 
great success.  Check out the fun! 
 
The next Parent Information Session will be held on Tuesday 
20 November at 3:00pm in Room 2. 
 
We have the following guest speakers confirmed: Kristina 
Koutrto from Identitywa, Joy Norton NDIS Support Coordinator 
from Red Cross and Lynne Anderson from Wesbar Vanquip. 
 
Please note that while all are welcome there will NOT be any 
staff available for the supervision of children during this event. I 
look forward to meeting you all there. Please rsvp by 16/11/18. 
 
My contact details are: Marian Tetlow  0432 570 768 
Marian.Tetlow2@education.wa.edu.au 
 
Warmest regards,   
Marian  

P&C News . . . 

Thanks to all the volunteers who made the Fun Day on Wednesday 24 October such a success. There 
are lots of photos in the newsletter showing all the fun. 
 
DISCO: Thursday 22nd November 5.30pm - 7:00pm 
Entry: gold coin donation 
All children must be accompanied by an adult. 
Join us to celebrate the end of the year. 
A light supper will be provided. 
 
Kind regards, 

Liz Green 
P & C President 

mailto:Marian.Tetlow2@education.wa.edu.au
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Yellow Gum 

 

Have you ever seen time fly???? Get yourself down to Yellow Gum as we seem to be experts at 
getting to the end of the year !!! 

It’s been a busy term with our theme of celebrations - starting of course with a fantastic grand final 
win for the West Coast Eagles! Then we had Aralie’s birthday, she’s nine now. The Family Fun 
Day organised by the P&C and Tyler tried out for a ride in the  Melbourne Cup. 

Apart from celebrating, everyone has been working hard to make the writing of their reports a little 
easier on Miss Linton!! Yay, Lily for finally looking at your feet when stepping into boxes. Kudos to 
Alex for getting some revenge on Mr P with his water gun that was a perfect bulls eye. Aralie, your 
balloon art was amazing - if only Mr Salleo could have seen you at work/play! (He was cleaning up 
a paint mishap in the kitchen  - did I say thank you Peter??) 

Evie agrees it’s time to put up the Christmas lights..then it really will be the end!! 
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Our School Board meets once a term on Thursday mornings between 8.30am and 9.30am. 

In 2019 we will ask for nominations to join the Board as we will have two parent vacancies to fill. 

If you would like to see what is 
involved, we invite you to attend our 

next meeting on: 

THURSDAY 15 NOVEMBER 

8.30am—9.30am 

in the Principal’s office. 
 

Please RSVP by Tues 13 November   
by visiting the front office or by emailing  

corina.botica@education.wa.edu.au 
 

Thank you 

Room 7 

In Room 7 we have been learning about 

farmyard animals. When Landsdale Farm 

came to visit on our Fun Day, it was 

awesome to see, touch and even ride 

some of these animals. 
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Orange Gum 

Orange Gum students really enjoyed the Fun Day including 

face painting, photo booth, petting zoo and pony rides! 

Green Gum 

             Green Gum had 

a great day at 

our bowling 

excursion with 

the whole 

school at the 

end of Term 3.  

Ridhan, Faris, Zhiqing, 

Charlotte and Einas had a 

fabulous time. We are 

looking forward to more 

adventures together! 
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Room 9 

 

The month of October has been very eventful for our class. We went for our very first fishing 

excursion at Mount Henry jetty and had lots of fun. After an hour of sitting in the sun holding our 

fishing rods and hoping for a nibble, Adam had the first catch! We were all very excited and 

took turns to look at the fresh bream! It was unbelievable, this made our day! We got back to 

school in high spirits. 

The family fun day was also good fun. We enjoyed pony rides and it was great to watch every-

one in our class having a turn! Some of the activities included face painting, jumping castle and 

balloon animal making. We look forward to the rest of the term! 
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CECWA  

CECWA are honoured to announce our 
current board following our recent 
AGM on the 25th of October.  

Please meet Diana Guttridge who is CECWA’s Chairperson and Director of Grants, 
Fundraising and Events. 

“It is an honour and a privilege to be involved with CECWA and help lead the board to 
make a difference.” 

Diana has a Bachelor of Business (Major in Marketing) with five years experience on the 
Our Lady of Grace School P&F, three of those years as The Event Co-Ordinator and over 30 
years work experience in Sales, Marketing, Hospitality, Administration and Customer Service as well as running a 
successful Thermomix business for over 6 years. 

“As a wife and mother to three children, I believe that every child deserves the chance to express themselves 
and be the best they can be.” 

You also might remember Diana as one of our keynote speakers at our Dinner for Dreams Gala in March. 

Please meet Tom Carlin who is CECWA’s Vice Chair for the 2nd year running. 

“After being introduced to a family involved in Conductive Education a number of years ago I 
have really seen how much the Conductive Education programme can help changes lives. I am 
deeply passionate about making sure, as a charity, we do everything possible to support and 
assist in the education of those in need. I have been moved by the commitment and 
dedication of both the parents and my fellow board members and really do feel the charity 
has had a major impact on the lives of those exposed to Conductive Education. “ 

Tom aims to rely on his extensive marketing and business especially as Principal of Tom Carlin 
Real Estate to be able to keep growing CECWA so as to further support the children and 
families, to provide a better future for them.  

“Having the ability to look in from the outside I am hopeful I can continue to move the charity in the right 
direction to be able to better raise awareness and funds whilst ensuring it is assisting in the best ways possible.” 

We are also honoured to also have Shane Jez as our Director of Political Affairs, Jennie Jamieson as our Director 
of Finance, Lynne Anderson as our Director of Marketing, Caroline Fitzpatrick as our Director of Administration, 
Brooke Hill, Linda Jane Eaton and Tracey Coad as our Parent and Community Representatives, Shona Ballantyne 
as our CE Representative and Ros Hamling as our Carson Street Representative.  

CECWA would like to thank Renae Telo for her tireless enthusiasm and support of CECWA and our Carson Street 
community for many years. Her media, marketing and heart skills have not gone unnoticed and has been a major 
contributor to getting CECWA to where it is today.  

 Thank you to all who completed the Music Rocks Survey late last term.  
Responses indicated the 2018 program met expectations for the majority 
of respondents; however two thirds of respondents could not / did not 
wish to commit financially to this program for 2019.   As such, Carson 
Street School will look for alternative inclusive experiences for all students 
next year.   
Thank you, Janine Beattie. 
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To purchase a door sock, write 
your name and design you’d like 
on the front of an envelope with 
payment of $20ea, and return to the 

school office.  

 

Part proceeds are donated to the 
school. 

 Only while stocks last! 

 

Further designs are available:   

Educational Numbers  

Dragon Boy 

Dragon Girl 

New Zealand Flag  

Love U (flowers) 

Decorative door socks are made from stretchy material 
and easily slip over the top and bottom of a door. 

They make a great gift for children, or a stocking stuffer 
for that person who already has everything. 
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Carson Street School has 

a range of good quality, 
chlorine resistant bathers 
for $20.00 each.  
 

Red rashies are also  

available for $25.00 

 

Please contact the office for 
payment. 

 
Bathers for Sale 

Applications for 
Transport Assistance 

 

Please note that new families 
or those that will have 
changed their address or are  
changing schools in 2019 
(including graduating from 
primary school to high school) 
must submit a new application 
via the School Bus Service    
website otherwise they may 
be exited from the passenger 
list. 

All applications for the 2019 
school year need to  be    
submitted online as soon as 
possible to ensure              
applications will be processed 
time for school bus transport 
day 1 Term 1 2019. 

 

Go to: 
www.schoolbuses.wa.gov.au 

https://www.schoolbuses.wa.gov.au/Parents/Online-forms/Application-For-Transport-Assistance
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Merit  

Certificate 

 

Deklan  

Hayden 

Matthew 

Blake 

Alex 

 

Belmont Forum Award 

Matthew 

Communication 

Star 
Elijah  

Grace 

Mahdi 

 

 

Aralie Yellow Gum 18 October 

Alex Banksia 26 October 

Ryder Wattle 30 October 

Mia Orange Gum   8 November 

Siham Room 7 11 November 

Lukie Green Gum 22 November 

Charlotte Green Gum 25 November 

Faris Green Gum 25 November 

Alexis Rose Gum 28 November 

Lucas Red Gum   2 December 

Russell Orange Gum   4 December 

Talia Orange Gum   5 December 

Adrien Red Gum 11 December 

Mahoor Yellow Gum 12 December 

Azzrah Wattle 21 December 

What’s on . . . what’s coming up . . .  

Tuesday 20th November Parent Information Afternoon Tea 3:00pm Room 2 

Thursday 22nd  November Student Disco 5.30 - 7:00pm Rainbow Room 

Friday 7th December Year 6 Graduation and End of Year Concert 9:30am 

Monday & Tuesday 10 & 11 Dec Santa’s Grotto 

Wednesday 12th December Student Council Sports Morning 

Thursday 13th December Last day for students for 2018 

Monday 4th February 2019 First day of school for 2019 

Congratulations to all 
the award winners 


